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Week 7 
Wednesday, 23rd November 
Little Learners 
Year 7 Transition 
Year 5 Speeches 
Year 4 Camp 
Mobile Dental Clinic 
Thursday, 24th  November  
Year 4 Camp 
Cultural Day Year 6 Boys & 
Girls 
Mobile Dental Clinic 
Friday, 25th  November  
Year 4 Camp 
Year 3 Sleepover note due 
Year 6 Farewell note due 
Mobile Dental Clinic 
 
Week 8 
Monday, 28th November 
Swimming Lessons 
Book Club due 
Tuesday, 29th November 
Swimming Lessons 
Little Learners 
Wednesday, 30th November 
Swimming Lessons 
Little Learners 
Year 7 Transition 
Year 5 Speeches & Voting 
Thursday, 1st  December 
Swimming Lessons 
Friday, 2nd December 
Swimming Lessons 
Noah’s Ark note dues 

K-2 Excursion  
Tuesday 13th December 

 
Notes and money due: 
Friday 2nd December 

 
Don’t miss out! 
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From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 

 
Principal:   Brent Fennessy 

Assistant Principal: Julie Neville Stage 1 

Assistant Principal: Helen Files Stage 2 

Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe/Toni Kerr  Stage 3                 

  

Phone:   02 6959 2144 

Fax:   02 6959 3274 

Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

As a Principal, nothing makes me prouder than receiving positive feedback. I was very impressed 
to receive a phone call from Narrandera High School congratulating our Year 7 transition students 
on their brilliant behaviour during last week’s transition day.  Well done to all students. You should 
be proud of the way you have represented yourselves and your school. 
 
Year 4 Camp 
This week our Year 4 students head off on their camp. This is a great opportunity to spend time 
together and create memories as they move into their senior years of primary school. I would like 
to thank all teachers and support staff who will be giving up their time at this busy time of year to 
allow for this event to happen.  
If you have not already done so, please ensure you return your medical notes to the Front Office. It 
is our top priority to keep all students safe and your assistance with completing these forms is 
appreciated.  
 
Swimming School 
Over the next few weeks our school will participate in 2 weeks of Learn to Swim. This is an 
opportunity for every child that should not be missed! Hopefully the sun will join the party and 
provide just a little bit of warmth to the pool.  
A reminder that students should bring their swimmers in a bag as they will have the chance to 
change at school before going to the pool. Please make sure all belongings are labelled.  
Every child is expected to take part in the Swimming School unless there is a medical reason 
preventing them (a doctor’s certificate will be needed to exclude children from the program).  If 
you are yet to complete the Swim School permission note, could you please contact the Front 
Office ASAP.  Swimming will start on Monday 28th November.  
 
School Leadership 
This week the process to choose our 2023 School Leaders starts. This is an extremely exciting and 
nervous time for our Year 5 students, and I wish them all the best for delivering speeches and want 
to remind all year 5 students that no matter the result in 2023 you are all school leaders.  
 
Have a great week! 
 
Brent Fennessy 
Principal 

mailto:narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Children are reflecting and sharing their 
writing with each other. Our Gingerbread men 
were a huge success!! 

Our Maths topic this week is Area. Children are working together to cover 
the surface of different sized shapes and then being able to have a 
discussion about it.  
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Photos from 4V Maths:  
Displacement experiments to calculate the volume of 3D objects  

Tate from 5M brought in his pet 
lizards for a visit. Skittles is a blue 
tongued lizard and M&M is a 
bearded dragon. Tate has a licence 
to keep these lizards as pets.   
Joke:  
What is a reptile’s favourite movie? 
The Lizard of Oz 
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COMMUNITY EVENTS: 

LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 
age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 
Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 

NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 

school NUT FREE 
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